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Important Update 
Relias Course Republishing 

On March 25, 2025, Relias will be 
republishing several courses to address minor issues. 

What This Means for Learners 
• Learners currently enrolled in one or more of the affected courses must 

complete courses by March 25, 2025 to avoid losing progress.  
• If a course is not completed by this date, progress will be reset, and the 

learner will need to restart the course after republishing.  
• Learners who have not yet started these courses should wait until after March 

25 to begin to avoid losing progress. 
• The updated courses will automatically replace previous versions in active 

Training Plans. 

Providers can run reports on Relias to identify learners needing notified. If assistance 
is needed running reports, please contact ddmail@dmh.mo.gov. 

For further details, please refer to The Relias Pulse Newsletter on Relias Connect. 
If you have any questions, please reach out to the Relias Support Center within your 
account.  
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